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Comments: I am in strong support of CBMBAs recommendations on the north valley trail plan. 

I would also recommend you have a physical presence out there ready to write tickets for the motorized users. It

only takes a few of them going too fast to ruin somebody's day. The pressure on our public land is increasing

dramatically, I implore you to try to keep up with the use. Please hurry up with more out houses  and

campgrounds. I feel this place is getting wrecked.                                                                      Well I'm on a

difficult subject, of more enforcement, I'd like you to be aware of I've seen multiple instances of people riding

snowmobiles in the wilderness, you give them a very inexpensive license to do that, they buy a sticker for $33, I

have one too. I would recommend more presents out there and start writing tickets. I used to be able to legally

ride my mountain bike in the wilderness. The snow mobiles and snow bikes were never legal in the wilderness.

strongly geo bullock

 


